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Friday 9th October 2020  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Remote Learning  

As you are aware there have been and will continue to be times where children are having to self-isolate at home. Where this 

is the case we will provide remote learning that they can do at home via Google Classrooms. Our Year 2 and 6 children have 

been using this this week and we have received some very positive feedback from children and parents.  

Class teachers in Years 1, 3, 4 and 5 will be teaching the children how to use Google Classrooms so they will be familiar with 

this should there be an occasion where individual or year group bubbles need to self-isolate. Where families are not able to 

access Goggle Classrooms we can provide work in paper form.  

Remote learning via Google Classrooms for individual children who are having to self- isolate (i.e. not in Year 2 or 6), will be 

available from Monday 12
th

 October.  We will continue to use Tapestry for remote learning for children in Nursery and 

Reception.  

We have attached a guide for you on what you can expect from us in terms of Remote Learning. If you have any further 

questions now or in the future about remote learning please do email us at remotelearning@nsnacademy.com  

Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times.  

Yours 

 

Mrs J Catchpole 

Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:office@northfield-st-nicholas.suffolk.sch.uk
http://www.northfield-st-nicholas.suffolk.sch.uk/
mailto:remotelearning@nsnacademy.com

